
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 
MEETING 

MAY 28, 2015 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Larry Fuller, Jim Christian, Barbara West, Andrew Fields, Jeff 
Lofton, John Koester, and Chairman Ed Meier.  Bellefontaine Police Sgt. Elliott 
represented the police department.  John Jordan represented the Board of 
Aldermen. 
 
The Committee reviewed the Police Report and had several question for Sgt. 
Elliott. 
 
Sgt. Elliott told the Committee about the Basketball game with the Police 
Department and the young men from the Bellefontaine Hill Home.  He said it was 
a really good time.  Both the officers and boys enjoyed the competition. 
 
Sgt. Elliott also talked about the Unity Bike tour that Officers Vassallo and 
Shreves rode in.  It was 300 miles. 
 
We discussed community involvement and what it will do for the area. 
 
Larry Fuller said Ft. Bellefontaine A. L. Post 335 helps distribute school supplies 
with Michele Williams at the auto parts store on Jennings and 367 in August.  
There is no cost to anyone who needs the school supplies. 
. 
There was a discussion about the CERT Program.  There will be a training 
program Sept. 18-19-20.  It will be held at the Bellefontaine Recreation Center.  
Anyone interested contact Dareth at the Riverview Fire District 314-867-3889. 
 
There was no other business. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 pm. 
 
Next meeting is June 25, 2015 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
  



 

 

 


